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21 Jun 1982

Dr. Robert Cooper

Director

Defense Advanced Research
Projects Agency

1400 Wilson Boulevard

Arlington, VA 22203

Dear Dr. Cooper:

Both Bob Inman and I want to thank you for the major
role you played in the recently completed Colloquium on
Future Space Missions. Your presentation on New Concepts
for Military Uses of Space was very informative and the
discussion which resulted from it was stimulating. Many
of the comments which I have received indicate that the
Colloquium was successful and any success was in large part
because of the contributions made by you and the other speakers.

A summary report on the Colloquium is being prepared and
of course you will receive a copy upon its completion. I
trust that you will find the document to be useful.

Thank you again for your cooperation with us and T
look forward to our continuing association.

Sincerely,
js/] S Be Theiiahon’

John N. McMahon
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